
Fr. John Legitimas, Parochial Administrator – phone: (204) 951-2469  email: mjlegitz@yahoo.com 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole 
Gillis, Linda Picard 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Lorraine Bernardin, Bob Whitechurch 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in 
need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  
Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 
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This Week’s Mass Schedule 

Sunday, May 17th -  11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Jeanette Dufresne-Gauvin requested by 
Carole Morissette 

Tuesday, May 19th -  5:00 p.m. – St. Eustache Church  
Wednesday, May 20th - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church  
Thursday, May 21st - 9:30 a.m. – Elie Manor – Mass intention for +Roland Allard requested by 

Claire Allard & family 
Friday, May 22nd - 3:00 p.m. – St. Eustache Church – Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & 

Noveno of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
 3:30 p.m. – Celebration of the Holy Eucharist 
Saturday, May 23rd - 9:30 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Votive Mass to Our Blessed Virgin 

Mary   
Sunday, May 24th -  11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Irene Conrad-Hirt requested 

by Stella Boily 
 
Church Cleaners: St. Eustache (May 10 – May 23) Dean Combot family 
 Elie (May 17 – May 30) Gerry & Val Carignan 

  
Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment, especially: Baby 
Paisley Amyotte, Fr. Marlon Lumanas, Gisele Ouellet, Reg Bernardin and Ma. Carlota Bodiongan. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be 
sick and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include the names in our Sunday bulletin. 
 
The Knights of Columbus would like to thank Pat McCaughan of St. François Xavier for taking care 
of getting the beautiful roses that were given out on Mother’s Day at our Sunday celebrations. 



 
Rose Sunday: The Knights of Columbus will be offering rose stickers next Sunday, May 24th following 
the mass.  All proceeds from your donations will be sent to Prairie Pro-Life.  Suggested donation is $2.00. 

~~~~~ 
 

Joint Parish & Finance Council meeting this Thursday, May 21st  at 7:00 p.m. 
~~~~~ 

 
First Communion: The First Communion celebration will be on Sunday, June 7th at St. Eustache Church. 
The celebrants will be: Rylan Dufresne, Elizabeth Bowland, Katie McKenzie, Miguel Gauthier, Carson 
Legault, Vincent Lemieux, Phillip Lemieux, Tyson Jensen and Malayna Deczycka.  Let’s keep them in 
our prayers and wish them and their families well. 

~~~~~ 
 
Congratulations to Kaitlyn McKay-Beaudin, Reece McKay and Emma McKay-Sharpe who received 
the Sacrament of Confirmation, together with their parents and sponsors, on May 3rd during the 
Centennial Celebration at MTS Centre.  A special thank you to Elaine Tully for helping the children in 
their preparations for the Confirmation rite. 

~~~~~ 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the people of Nepal. The destructive 7.8 magnitude earthquake has 
caused over 10,000 deaths and thousands of injuries. You can contribute to much-needed relief efforts by 
donating to DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE. Your contribution to help the victims of the earthquake will 
be matched by the Canadian Government until May 25, 2015. You can make a donation online at 
www.devp.org; by phone at 1 888 664-3387; or by sending a cheque made out to DEVELOPMENT AND 
PEACE (please indicate Nepal Earthquake) to: DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE, 1425 René-Lévesque 
Blvd. West 3rd Floor  Montreal QC  H3G 1T7.  Thank you for your generosity and prayers for the people 
of Nepal. 

 
 

 

 
 


